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Easter Saturday 

 

Hevingham Church are holding a Easter 

experience on Saturday 15th April from 11am 

onwards, there will be an Easter egg hunt, 

following this there will be a bring a share 

lunch, hopefully a picnic if the weather holds! 

Revd. Margaret hopes to see many of you 

there. 

 

High Lodge 
 

High Lodge are holding a fun day on Sunday 

2nd April from 10am – 4pm, there will be lots 

to see and do. Meet the harvesting machine, 

the forwarder, sled dogs, Green Wood Crafts 

Men, friends of the Thetford Forest, Timber 

Suffolk Wildlife Trust and the Music Arts 

Project. There will also be Pony rides, 

archery, spider mountain, Battle Field live, 

Back to Wilderness also fun faces and Hair 

will be there offering discounts so please 

bring some cash. Go Ape, Churchill’s Catering 

and Bike Art will all be open on the day, You 

can pre-book Go Ape with the following code 

FOREST10 for 10% discount. 

 

Drop in session 
 

We will be holding a drop in session for our 

current year 4 & 5’s on Tuesday 25th April 

2017 from 3.15pm. This session will be 

regarding your children’s residential trip for 

the next academic year. Do not worry if you 

are unable to attend just let the office know 

and we will send all relevant information to 

you. 

A reminder – Hilltop Residential 

 

Further to our communication with all 

parents the hilltop trip planned for May is 

definitely to go ahead. Thank you to all 

families for helping to make this possible. 

With this in mind please could you 

remember to bring in your permission slips 

and deposits during the first week back 

after the Easter holidays. 

 

Alby Crafts & Gardens 

 

Alby Crafts & Gardens are holding an Easter 

Egg Hunt on Saturday 15th April from 10am 

– 2pm. The cost will be £4 per child and £1 

per adult, there will be refreshments, 

bouncy castle, balloons, storytelling, face 

painting and free craft activities. The day 

will be in aid of Stepping Stones Pre-School. 

 

Charity Events 

 

Well done to you all for Red Nose Day we 

raised £165.50!!  

 

Well done to Penguin Class for your hard 

work at the Easter Fair you all raised 

£101.30 for the Air Ambulance. 

 

Stars of the Week 
 

 STARS OF THE WEEK  
 

Poppy Merrin Harry Grout 

Callum Wilson Charlie Cutting 

Thomas Barker Ruby Howden 

Lola Kerley Josh Douglass 

Seamus Cox Maisie Glynn 

 

 

 

 



 
Attendance for March 

 

Class  Percentage 

Whole School 96.02% 

REC/YR1 96.52% 

YR2 96.76% (Well done!!) 

YR 3/4  94.47% 

YR 5/6  96.57% 

Just a reminder that our schools target is 

96%! 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
Diary Dates 

 
March 

Fri 31st – Break up for Easter Holidays 

 

April 

Tues 18th – Back to School 

Tues 18th – Afterschool clubs commence 

 

May 

Mon 8th – Thurs 11th – SAT’s Week 

Mon 15th – 17th – YR 5/6 Residential, 

Hilltop 

Fri 27th – School closes for half term. 

 

 

Mrs. Lydia Board – Acting Head Teacher 


